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15 January 2020

Dear Sir/Madam
  The Planning Inspectorate

Planning enquiry

Proposal: Scoping consultation and notification relating to the Medworth Energy from Waste 
Combined Heat and Power Facility

Site address: Medworth Energy From Waste   

Further to your enquiry received on 6 December 2019, in respect of the above, the Local Planning 
Authority makes the following comments:

Although it is noted that the Secretary of State has adopted a Scoping Opinion, this letter is to 
confirm that Peterborough City Council had no comments to make on the scoping request.

I trust that the above advice is of use however should you have any further queries, please do not 
hesitate to contact me on the details shown at the top of this letter.

Yours faithfully 

Mr A O Jones
Principal Minerals and Waste Officer
 


